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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 
From bulletin: May 22, 2022 
 
 

 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
 

Jim & Sandy Spellman, Minnesota, Ministry to Deaf,  
Baptist Church Planters 

Highlighting letters from them for the last several months - The latest one, 
March 2022: " 
 
The last year has been a real test, and we are sure that some of you have 
gone through some difficult trials.  
 
Prayer requests: Jim has some side effects from Covid; for the deaf church in 
California to find a pastor, a pastor for their present church in Minnesota, 
and prayers for them to have open doors to witness to those who do not 
know our Lord.  
 
Praises that Jim's health is improving, Sandy is doing better, the car is 
running well, and needed repairs after wind damage to their home was 
completed reasonably.  
 
Thank you for your faithful prayer support.  
Yours in Christ, Jim and Sandy Spellman. 
 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and 
people locally and globally! 

 

(pdf’s of the complete letter and previous letters follow) 








